
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 13, 2022 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

SVS SUMMER CARE 

We are super excited to announce that St. Vincent de Paul School will be 

starting a new Summer Care Program to be held in the De Paul Center. 

This program has been created to assist parents by providing a 

Christian-based summer care program for children entering PreK 

through those entering 6th Grade for the 2022-2023 school year. Just as 

Jesus welcomed all the children, so do we. Children from SVS and other 

schools are welcome to join us.  

This program is designed to be a safe place for kids to enjoy their 

summer and have all sorts of fun. We will have lots of snacks, free play 

time, brain busters, crafts, journals, gym games, outdoor playground 

time, dance-dance parties, puppet plays on the stage, movies, bible 

stories, on campus water days, etc., as well as special theme days and 

other kid friendly adventures. SVS SUMMER CARE is going to be “THE 

PLACE TO HANG OUT” this summer. Our space will be limited, so sign 

up early. We offer full-time, part-time, and drop in rates. 

For more information, please email 2022svssummer@gmail.com or visit 

our website https;//www.svscape.net/summercare. 

Kathy Hotop-Raines, DRE 

Director of SVS Summer Care Program 

NOTE: Perhaps you are doing a bit of early spring cleaning. At this time 

we are accepting donations of egg cartons, empty toilet paper rolls, 

wiggly eyes, scrapbooking paper, ribbon, yarn, embroidery floss, board 

games, and Legos. These items can be dropped off at St. Vincent de Paul 

School during normal school hours. Please mark items as “SUMMER 

CARE PROGRAM.” Also watch the bulletin for additional items that are 

being collected for our craft projects and free play time.   

http://www.svscape.net/summercare


Tuesday Night Thrive 
Longing for more in your faith or in life? Join young adult Catholics (ages 
18-40) from a variety of parishes as together you can seek to thrive. 
Upcoming Sunday Scriptures will be read and their meaning for you will be 
discovered. This takes place weekly on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in 
the old convent. Bring a snack to share if you’d like. For info, contact 
Carlee at idCapeinfo@gmail.com. Don’t just live. Thrive! 

February 13, 2022 

The words of the psalmist echo the theme of all of today’s readings. 

“Blessed are they who hope in the Lord.” As good stewards, firmly 
grounded in that hope, may we bear fruit in due season — assisting the 
poor, feeding the hungry, and consoling the sorrowful whenever we have 
the chance. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, February 14  
Sts. Cyril and Methodius, St. Valentine’s Day 
 6:30 am Alex Powderly  

Tuesday, February 15 
 6:30 am A.B. and Judy Miller  

Wednesday, February 16  
 6:30 am Larry Welker  

 5:15 pm Dick Antione  

Thursday, February 17  
The Seven Holy Founders of the Servite Order 
 6:30 am Rosa Lee Balsmann  

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Murphy and Hrabar Families 

Friday, February 18  
 6:30 am Norma Welch  

 8:00 am Marian K. Breen  

Saturday, February 19  
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Benjamin and Lucille LeGrand Family 

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Stanley and Evelyn Clippard Family 

Sunday, February 20 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Roy Lee Reeves  

 9:00 am Diane Mueller  

 10:45 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 3:00 pm Sheila Ryan Family (living) 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Kolby Cunningham, David 
Dienstbach, Sr., Dave Bollinger, the sick, the 
hospitalized, and those who care for them. Pray also 
for homebound St. Vincent  parishioners. 

Livestreamed Masses 
Each weekend, the Mass celebrated here 
at St. Vincent is livestreamed and 
available to view on the St. Vincent de 
Paul Facebook page (https://www. 
facebook.com/svcape/). The video is 
also available to view after Masses on 
the parish website (www.svcape.com). 
Most of the live feeds will be at the 5:00 
p.m. Saturday evening Mass to allow for 
the longest viewing time. 

SEMO Food Bank 
The St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will pack food boxes at 
the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on Tuesday, February 15. The 
volunteers will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 a.m.  If 
interested, please call Carol Simon at 314-440-4467. 

Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

The Holy Land 
Beginning February 17, 2022  1:00 - 2:30 p.m. 

Upper Meeting Room of St. Vincent de Paul Church 

Want to know more about the Holy Land? Fr. Donald Senior, C.P., 
S.T.D. will, via DVD lectures, take you through the land where Jesus 
lived and missioned often called the “Fifth Gospel.” The program takes 
you on a virtual pilgrimage down the Jordan River, across the Sea of 
Galilee, and up to the Mount of Olives. To be assured of a Study 
Guide, please register in advance at the parish office by 
calling 335-7667. 

End of year contribution 
statements have been 
prepared and mailed. If you 

have not received yours, please contact 
Rose at the parish office by calling 
573-335-7667. 

Saint Gerard Circle 
All mothers of young children are invited to the next Saint Gerard Circle 
meeting on Thursday, February 17 in the lower meeting room. This month 
Saint Girard Circle welcomes one of its very own — 
Laura Vollink. Laura will speak about healthy 
eating in the home while raising kids. The meeting 
starts at 6:45 p.m. with fellowship and prayer. The 
program begins at 7:15 p.m.  

Laura has been a registered dietitian nutritionist 
in the Cape Girardeau community for over 10 
years. She is currently a dietitian and the 
Nutritional Services Coordinator at HealthPoint 
Fitness. Laura enjoys helping people discover 
balance with food and how nutrition plays a role in 
reaching health and wellness goals!  

Cursillo Ultreya 
SEMO area Ultreyas are held the third Saturday of each month. The next 
one will be held here at St. Vincent on Saturday, February 19. Morning 
prayers begin in the Church at 9:o0 a.m. with grouping, refreshments, and 
socializing to follow in the lower meeting room. Share the joy with fellow 
Cursillistas. 

mailto:idCapeinfo@gmail.com


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - February 6, 2022 

 Collection   $ 18,178.00 

 E-Tithing   $ 3,637.00 

 Total   $ 21,815.00 

 Weekly Budget   $ 31,450.00

  Difference (7-1-21 to 1-30-22)   $92,482.25 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, February 14 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

  6:00 pm Mary’s Mantle Consecration 

Tuesday, February 15 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 9:30 am Communion Service at Fountainbleau 

 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

 7:00 pm Tuesday Night Thrive (Young Adult) 

Wednesday, February 16 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm Parish School of Religion 

Thursday, February 17 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Thursday Women’s Bible Study 

 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:00 pm School Board Meeting 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 6:45 pm Saint Gerard Circle 

Friday, February 18 

Saturday, February 19 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 9:00 am Cursillo Ultreya 

 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

 6:00 pm St. Gerard Bake Sale 

Sunday, February 20 
  Prayer Ministry after Masses 

 9:00 am Children's Liturgy of the Word 

 10:15 am Coffee and Christ 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

May They Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Vince Baccala, uncle of Sherry Clark and David Holstein; and 
Cathy Bishop, a member of the St. Vincent de Paul Parish family. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - February 20, 2022 

1 Samuel 26:2, 7-9, 12-13,22-23 
1 Corinthians 15:45-49  Luke 6:27-38 

The Church in Central and Eastern Europe 
Next week, a collection will be taken up for the Church in Central and Eastern 
Europe. This collection supports the Church in more than 20 countries that 
still struggle to recover from Communist rule. Funds from this collection 
support pastoral care, catechesis, building renovations, and seminary 
formation. Your support restores the Church and builds the future in this 
region. Please prayerfully consider how you can support the collection next 
weekend. 
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 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

Encounter with God’s Call 
Encounter with God’s Call  is a seminary discernment experience 
for high school juniors through recent college graduates (ages 16-25) 
which will be held on Saturday, February 26, through Monday, 
February 28. During Encounter, the participants further discern the 
call to priesthood and learn about college seminary life. Throughout 
the weekend, participants pray, meet, and relax with seminarians. 
Conception Seminary College is located in northwest Missouri near 
Maryville. Both Father Alex and Father Rick will be leading this trip to 
the seminary. For more info on how you can attend, email Father Rick 
at stvcapepadre@gmail.com or call the parish office at 537-335-
7667. The trip will leave St. Vincent de Paul, Cape Girardeau, early on 
Saturday at 7:00 a.m. and will return Monday evening around 8:00 
p.m. There is no cost for the weekend. 

Notre Dame PAVA Trivia Night 
Notre Dame Performing and Visual Arts will host Trivia Night on 
Saturday, February 19, at 7:00 p.m. in King Hall. The cost is $15 per 
person or $80 for a table of eight. There will be a 50/50 raffle, prizes, 
popcorn, and soda (no alcohol). Student tables may only have one 
adult. Prizes will be award for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places! 

Reserve your table online at www.notredamehighschool.org/trivia/. 

Camp Re-NEW-All Registration 
Camp Re-NEW-All, the summer camp program for the Diocese 
of Springfield-Cape Girardeau, will begin taking applications for 
this summer on Tuesday, February 22, at 3:30 p.m. Camp is open 
to campers going into 5th - 9th grades in the Fall, high school staff going 
into 10th - 12th grades, and adult staff. Parents and grandparents are 
invited to volunteer also! Campers are placed on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Brochures are available in the gathering area of church. Apply online 
at https://dioscg.org/camp-re-new-all, or contact Katie at the Catholic 
Center at 417-866-0841 or knewton@dioscg.org with questions. 

Hospitality Meeting 
The next meeting for the Hospitality Committee will be on Wednesday, 
February 23, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the upper meeting room (after the 5:15 
p.m. Mass.) 

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com


Í 
Extend mercy towards others, 
so that there can be no one 
in need whom you meet 

without helping.
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Dinner, Live Music, Mardi Gras Festivities 
Support a Great Cause 

Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri (CCSOMO) is hosting an evening of 
dinner and dancing on Saturday, February 26, 2022, at 5:30 
p.m. at the Drury Conference Center, Cape Girardeau. 
Proceeds will benefit the new LifeHouse Crisis Maternity 
Home coming to downtown Cape Girardeau. For information 
about LifeHouse and the Mardi Gras Ball or to purchase 
tickets, visit Catholic Charities of Southern Missouri website 
at www.ccsomo.org. 

Positions Available 
St. Vincent de Paul Catholic 
School is currently accepting 
applications for Pre K and 
Kindergarten teachers for the 
2022-2023 school year. Preference will 
be given to candidates possessing a 
teaching certificate in early childhood 
education. For an application or 
questions, please email Kay Glastetter 
at kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net or 
call 573-334-9594. Applications may 
also be found at dioscg.org. 

St. Denis Catholic School, Benton,  
has a teaching position available for a 
combined 5th/6th grade class for 
the 2022-2023 school year. 
Applications are available on the St. 
Denis website at https://stdenisbenton. 
eduk12.net/ (under Forms and 
Documents) or the diocesan website, 
www.dioscg.org. They may also be 
picked up in the school office. All 
applications are due by March 31, 
2022.  Interested candidates may email 
Melinda Heisserer at melinda@ 
stdenisbenton.eduk12.net. 

The Diocese of Springfield-Cape 
Girardeau is currently accepting 
applications for Totus Tuus 
Summer Missionaries. Applicants, 
ages 18 - 24, must have an authentic 
faith and be actively living the 
teachings of the Catholic Church. This 
is a great summer job experience 
(June 1 - July 29) for anyone wanting 
to work in ministry, education, or with 
children in any setting. For more 
information or to apply to be a 
Missionary, visit the Totus Tuus page at 
dioscg.org/totustuus/ or contact the 
Office of Evangelization, Catechesis, 
and Youth Formation, Lynn Melandez, 
Director, at 417-866-0841 or 
lmelendez@dioscg.org. Deadline to 
apply is March 31, 2022. 

Heartland Care Rehab Center 
One of St. Vincent de Paul Parish’s responsibilities is to visit some of the area 
nursing homes. One of these is Heartland Care at 2525 Boutin Drive, Cape 
Girardeau. There are approximately 15 Catholics that are residents there. 
Mass is held at Heartland Care on the second Tuesday of each month by 
either Father Alex or Father Rick. Help is needed to visit these individuals on 
the other Tuesday mornings. Would you be interested in visiting Catholic 
residents of Heartland Care? In addition to visiting, you could also pray with 
them and take them Holy Communion. Please call Father Rick at 573-335-
7667 or email him at stvcapepadre@gmail.com to inquire about training 
for this ministry. 

mailto:kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net
https://stdenisbenton.eduk12.net/
https://stdenisbenton.eduk12.net/
http://www.dioscg.org
mailto:melinda@stdenisbenton.eduk12.net
mailto:melinda@stdenisbenton.eduk12.net
mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com
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Find us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/svcape/ 

Find us on Instagram at 
stvincentcapegirardeau 

Videographers Needed 
Would you like to use your time and talent to spread the Good News into the 
world? If so, St. Vincent de Paul Parish is looking for volunteers, ages 14 and 
older, to be part of a growing team helping to video weekend Masses. Normally 
the 5:00 p.m. Saturday Mass is the Mass that is filmed each week but the Mass 
time may be adjusted as needed. If you have questions or would like to join the 
team, please contact Becky Kitchen at 573-382-6005 or email her at 
kitchenbecky19@gmail.com. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Anointing of the Sick 
in the Hospitals 

If you are entering one of the local 
hospitals, please notify the St. Vincent 
de Paul Parish office (573-335-7667) so 
you can be anointed before you enter 
the hospital. Because of HIPAA laws, 
once you are in the hospital it is 
difficult to find information regarding 
your needs. If you are a patient in the 
hospital and need anointing, have a 
family member call the office and share 
your room number so that  one of the 
priests can visit you. 

Get Help - Give Help 
Facing a life with addiction? Go to 
https://gethelpgivehelp.info/ to 
find solutions to issues related with 
the family dynamics of dysfunction. 
Scan the QR Code below to find 
relief and healing. 

Thank You from Birthright 
Birthright of Cape Girardeau and Marble Hill thank you for the many 
blessings you showered upon them with your Christmas donations and your 
monthly collections! Most Birthright agencies serve their moms until the baby 
is six months old, but because of your generosity year after year, Birthright is 
able to serve moms until the baby turns three! You have helped Birthright 
keep their doors open for 49 years and open a new center in Marble Hill! God 
bless you! 

Knights of Columbus 11205 News 
Thank you for your generous support of the breakfast held in January with 
proceeds benefiting the March for Life in Washington D.C.  As you may 
know, the diocese decided not to send buses due to COVID concerns.  
Therefore, the proceeds from the breakfast will go to support the 
LifeHouse Crisis Maternity Home being built in downtown Cape. 

Speaking of breakfast, please mark your calendars for the next breakfast 
which will be on February 27.  Serving will be from 8:00 - 10:30 a.m. 

Due to the inclement weather, Bishop Rice’s Meet and Greet, scheduled for 
Friday, February 4, was postponed and will be rescheduled for a later date. 

Something New! Take Home Meals of kettle beef, creamy mashed 
potatoes, and Sister Schubert rolls will be sold after Masses the weekend of 
February 19 - 20.  Pick up meals after Mass and enjoy that day or save for a 
later date. 

Coming Soon! 

Volunteer with SEMO Food Bank 
For those seeking opportunities to put their faith into action, the Southeast 
Missouri Food Bank will hold Help More, Feed More Volunteer Days from 1:00 
- 4:00 p.m. the third Thursday and from 9:-00 a.m. - 12:00 noon on the fourth 
Wednesday of each month at its distribution center at 600 South Highway H in 
Sikeston. Volunteer days in February will be February 17 and 23. March open 
volunteer days are March 17, 1:00 - 4:00 p.m., and March 23, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 
noon. Volunteers may come as individuals or in groups. Tasks may include 
sorting donated food, labeling cans, packing boxes, clerical work or cleaning. 
This new volunteer opportunity is for individuals who are not already part of 
an organized group. Register by calling Candice at 573-471-1818 or emailing 
cblaylock@semofoodbank.org. 

Brown Bag Fundraiser 
St. Lawrence Parish, New Hamburg, is sponsoring a Brown Bag Fundraiser Pre
-Order Meal on Sunday, March 6. The meal is pre-order only and will consist of 
16 oz. chicken and dumplings, slaw, green beans, roll, and cookie for $10. 
Orders must be turned in by February 20. Order by email at 
stlawrencenh@outlook.com or respond on Facebook to the Post. Pick up time 
is 10:30 a.m. - 12:00 noon at the St. Lawrence Parish Center. Pay at the time of 
pickup. Thanks for your support. 

https://gethelpgivehelp.info/
mailto:cblaylock@semofoodbank.org


K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these 

advertisers! 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 573-335-5700 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

DoloresBaker@RealtyExecutives.com 

 

Redefining Wealth Management 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

